Altar Flowers

Flowers will be made available to decorate the church for the Christmas season. Donations for flowers may be given in memory of someone or simply in gratitude to God for blessings received. If you wish to donate towards the flowers, please complete the form below.

Donations can be put in an envelope marked "Christmas Flowers" and placed in the offering plate or mailed to Barb Dishno, 3125 Crooks Avenue, Kaukauna, 54130. Checks need to be made payable to Bethany Altar Guild. All donations are to be received by **December 9, 2018**.

If you have any questions, please contact Barb Dishno, 920-851-1598.



Contributor Name:	
Show on Giving Statement, Envelope #	
In Memory of:	
	(Please Print Legibly)
Or to the Glory of God:	Amount: